Scholarships

The Poconu Mountuin Kenncl Club
awarded a scholasship o Llizabeth
Wade, V94, The Berks County Kennel
Ctub awarded scholarships o Kelly
MceCrubb, V'96, Krista Price, V'95,
and Michael Yarnatl, V'96. The Lehigh
Viallev Kennel Club made a dJonation to
the Lehigh Valley Kennel Club Loan
Fund at the School.

Randy Sliker, ¥'¥3, iy lhe recipient
of the Dr. Samuel B. Guss Memorial
Schotarship offered by the Pennsylvania
Vewrinary Foundation. The Dr. Samuel
F. Scheidy Memorial Scholarship,
offered by the same organization, was
awarded to Lynne Mazzone. V’93. und
Llizabeth Wade, V94, is the recipient
of the Dr. Palace H, S¢itz Memorial
Scholarship otfered by PVE,

Jennifer Hyman, V'94, received a
scholarship grant from the Dr. Harry
Schuitz, Ir. Memorial Schelarship Fund
of the Muryland Veleninary Foundation.
Paryl Draevich, ¥'96, and Joseph
Ewaskiewics, V'96, have been named I
Maxwell Muran, Sr. Dean’s Scholars.

Willard Stoltefus, V'93, is the
recipient of 4 Merck AgVet scholarship

Pet Memorial Program

Instituted in 1482, the Pet Memorial
Program provides a thoughtful vehicle
for practitioners to eapress their sympa-
thy for the loss of a client's pet. The pro-
gram helps strengthen the band between
velerinariuns and their clients. while gen-
erating imporlant unrestricted dollars for
the School.

In the words of one grateful client,

because Dr. Craig Rowan, V'48, win-
ner of the 1992 Beef Awurd, sponsored
by Merck AgVel andpresented by the
American Association uf Bovine
Praciitioners, chose the School 1o receive
the Merck scholusship donaton.

Johanna Lee, \""94, receiveda
scholarship from the Gundaker
f‘oundation, Inc. and from the William
Goldman Foundation. Arthur
Jankowski, V'94, also received a schol-
arship from the Goldman Foundation.
Thes Clark Foundation awitrded a schol-
arship 1o Joshua H. Clay, V'95.

Patricia M. Khuly, V'95, received
The Lois F. Fairchild Scholarship in
Veterinary Public Service for the acade-
niic years 1993-94 and 1994-95.
Carolyn J. Littel, V94, is the recipient
of a scholarship from the Amlan
Foundation,

“It comes s no serprise to me to hear of
my veleninarian's gifl 1o your hospntal.
My experience with hindhas shown me
what a caring, dedicated ductor this
is...What he did 1o try to help my dog, !
cannot even begin 1o tell you.”

We gratefully thank the 63 veleri-
narians listed below who participated in
the programin 1991-92, Their contribu-

Each year the Westminster Kennel Club Foundation
invites the rectprents of 1s scholarships to attend the
Wesiminster Kennel Club show ot Madison Square
Gorden. Just before the Best in Show judging begins,
the veterinary students ore introduced to the sudi-
ence. Shown here, from left 10 right, are Mr. Peter R
Van Brunt, WKC member. Lance Bassage. V" 93,
Jeannette I.yn Donovan, Cornell Universiy, Michael
J Blain, Michigan State University, and Mrs. Robert
V. Lindsay, member of the foundation cemmuttee
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Mr_Robert . Fairchild established the Lois
Foirchild Stholarship in Veterinary Public Service
During a visit to New Bolton Center in November he
met the current scholarship recipients. Shewn here,
from lejt to right,are Lynne H Maz:one, V' 93,
Joseph K, Gaydos, V' 94, Ms_ Priscilla Pechno and
M Robert F_Fairchild.

lions, totaling close to $15.080, enhance
teaching and patient care programs at the
Veterinary Hospilal of the University of
Pennsylvania and the George D.
Widener Hospilal for Lurge Animals. 1f
you are interesled in participating in the
Pet Memorial Program, please contact
the Development Office at (213) 898-
4234.

Loy C. Awkerman, YMD
Frederic K. Baff, VMDD
Richard J. Baron, VNI
Michelle C. Bartus, VMD
Michele B. Belisle. VMD
Robert L. Bergman. ¥Mis
frank A. Borzio Jr.. VMD
Haivey A, Braaf. VMD
Charles E. Brown, VM)
John S. Bush, VM2
Thomas C.yreras, DVM
Andrew W, Cleland. VMD
Kevin I1°. Coogan, VMD
Evelyn M, Cush. VM
Hemv I, Croft, Jr., VMD
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Clifford G. Cummings. DVM
Robert P, Cusanno. VMD
Paul W. Donovan, VMD
Diane Ruth Eigner. VMD
Shelley R. Epstein, VMU
Paul Fenster, VMD

Fred temich, VMD

Juan L, Ferrer Perez. VMD
Gregory, W. Gedon. VMD
Edward M (ioglia, VMD
Carol A. Gray. VMD

Mark B. Guire, VMD

M. B, Gulick, VMD

Robert C. Hallock Jr., YMIU}
Don Haims, VMD

E. Jefferies Hathaway, VMD
Peter H. Heiman, VMD
James F. Higgins Jr., VMD
Richard A. Jaffe, VMD
Stephen R. Jaiman, DVM
Michael H. Kenfreld, VMD
Anne Marie Knock. DVM
Lloyd B. Komnblag. VMD
Theodore J. Leif, VMD
Lawrence Jay Linnetz, VMD
Ann Wayne Lucas, VMB
James S. Lunig. VMD
Winaet Lyon, DVM

Carolyn M. McDaniel, VMD
Susan K. McPoneugh, YMD

Patricia A. Morgan, VMD
Michael K. Moss, VMDD
Joseph A. Nebzydoski, VMD
Peter D, Nelson, VMD
Frederic D. Nisenholz, VMD
Nadine @akley, VMD
Richard G. ®rozco, {YVM
Barbara J Pierozak, VMD
Michael P. Ratner, VMD
Arthur Richards Jr., VMD
Dan Rosenberg. VMD

Charles Francis Ruggtero. VMD

James R. Rummei, VMD
Charles Schwirck, DVM
Ira §L Silver. VMD

John C. Simms, VMD

Karen L. Stickler, VMD
Raymond W. Stock, VMD
Joseph M. Sioyak, VMD
Cynthia I_ Swingle. VMD
Brett A. Sylvesier. VMD
Gregory M. Thibodeau. VMD
Mark D. Tyson. VMD

To participate in the Pet
Memorial Program, contacl
lhe Developiment @ffice at
(215) 298-4234, '
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